

T: 01785 334144| **F:** 01785 356414

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 Residential Trip 2018

We recently wrote to you regarding a possible residential trip for Year 6 pupils in 2017 and we'd like to thank those of you who took the opportunity to share their views with us. Many parents expressed that they believed with experience would greatly benefit their child's development and independence and provide them with opportunities not always available within the school grounds.

With your feedback in mind, we are looking into booking a three day (2 night) visit to Shugborough Outdoor Education Centre from Wednesday 26th – Friday 28th September. Here, pupils would be provided with the opportunity to experience a range of activities designed to challenge themselves and promote collaboration as well and the opportunity to learn and develop new skills. The cost of the visit is likely to be £150 per pupil, which would include accommodation, all meals, transport and the cost of all the activities. As always, we would be offering the opportunity to pay by instalments, however a deposit of £20 is required to reserve each place and a further £40 would be needed by Friday 6th July (this would then be non-refundable).

The visit would only be able to go ahead if we have the majority of pupils able to attend. The final amount of £90 would be due two weeks prior to the residential on the 10th September 2018.

In order to give parents the opportunity to find out more, there will be a meeting on Monday 21st at 3.30pm. Further information can also be found by visiting the Entrust website. https://www.entrustoutdoors.co.uk/shugborough

If you have any question in the meantime, please contact myself, or Mr Smith.





Yours sincerely